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- Recent SGA election and recap of the historic voting numbers (most undergraduate votes in 
history) 
 
- We're excited in the 29th Administration to be working with the faculty, administration and 
students to continue the progress we've made 
 
- Thanks to Johnelle and rest of 28th for their incredible work 
 
- Our platform: health, resources and transportation 
 
- SGA location and partnering with faculty and admin on initiatives 
 
-Thank faculty and administration for its service and willingness to listen to the student voice; 
we are grateful to be at an institution that truly does care about its students; looking forward to 
continue working together 
 


